Cypress Cove Water Supply Corporation

180 Tanglewood Trail Ct., Spring Branch, TX 78070
Email — ccwsc@gvtc.com
Office — 830-885-2440

Boil Water Rescind Notice

on A .50 ), the Texas Commission on Environmental Quality (TCEQ)
required our public water system, Cypress Cove Water Supply Corporation, PWS
ID 0460024 to issue a Boil Water Notice (BWN) to inform our customers that due
to the presence of contaminants or an interruption in service, water from our
system must be boiled prior to consumption.

Our system has taken the necessary corrective actions to restore adequate
pressure, disinfectant levels, and/or bacteriological quality and has provided TCEQ
with testing results that indicate that the water no longer requires boiling as of -
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We are very sorry for any inconvenience incurred during this time.

Our water is safe to consume!

If you have questions, contact our office at 830-885-2440.



